
September 25th, 2023

Markham Village BIA
132 Robinson Street
Markham, ON L3P 5H5

RE: Notification of Road Closure for Festival of Lights Event

Dear Residents,

On Friday, November 24th, 2023 the annual Festival of Lights celebration will be taking place on Main
Street Markham. The following roads will be closed to ensure the safety of attendees, participants and
residents for the duration of the event.

Road Closures will occur on Friday, November 24th, 2023 from 3:00pm - 11:00pm
● Main Street Markham - from Highway 7 North to Parkway/Bullock Drive
● Robinson Street - fromWater Street to George Street
● Centre Street - from Main Street Markham to Washington Street

Parking on the street during this time will be prohibited. Vehicles parked in Road Closure areas will be
towed at the discretion of the City.

During this date and times vehicle access to these streets will not be permitted.

Parking or Access Passes to this area will not be permitted. If you require parking in the area, we
recommend parking at the Markham Village Community Centre and Library.

We greatly appreciate your continued patience and cooperation and we will try to minimize all
disruptions during this event. While we are hosting this annual community event, we would love for you
to join us in the festivities. There will be carollers, photos with Santa, live performances, vendors,
fireworks, the lighting of our Christmas tree and more. Come on out and have a great time!

For more information about the Festival of Lights please visit www.mainstreetmarkham.com.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us directly at 905-472-2462 or
info@mainstreetmarkham.com

Sincerely,

Markham Village BIA
905-472-2462
132 Robinson St
www.mainstreetmarkham.com

http://www.mainstreetmarkham.com
mailto:info@mainstreetmarkham.com
http://www.mainstreetmarkham.com

